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Wednesday 25th January 

  

RE: Maths Home Support 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

We want to support our pupils in their learning at home, as well as in school.  

Please visit our school website Maths page to find a copy of our latest calculations policy. This document 

should give you an idea of the type of calulcations we teach and the methods used. 

https://www.stbendic.bham.sch.uk/page/?title=Maths&pid=158 

 

Your child will also be coming home today with a Maths No Problem Textbook. As we have just purchased 

an updated version, these books are surplass to requirements in school and so we hope that they can be put 

to good use at home instead.  

We do have a limited supply of other Textbooks and Workbooks and we are asking for a 50p donation 

towards these (money will go into School Fund).  

The extra books can be purchased via the school office at the end of the school day for the rest of this 

week. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Nott 

Deputy Headteacher 
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